Ray Rodriguez

From: Manuel De Luna, Jr. <mdeluna@ci.laredo.tx.us>

Sent: Monday, January 27, 2020 8:41 AM

To: Ray Rodriguez; LUIS.V.ORTIZ@CBP.DHS.GOV; RUDOLPH.BOWLES@cbp.dhs.gov;
eddiez@uisd.net; Sara Gaytan; president@laredo.edu

Cc: Elsy D. Borgstedte; SANCHEZ, ARNULFO; Sandra Cazares

Subject: FTZ Letter of Concurrence (HB LOGISTICS INC. - 822 Union Pacific Blvd, Laredo Texas
78045)

Attachments: DOC012720.pdf

Good Morning,

As Grantee of Foreign Trade Zone #94, I hereby request your consideration of a minor boundary modification for
HB LOGISTICS INC. located within the city limits of Laredo, Texas and Webb County as approved under current
FTZ #94 program area.

The proposed FTZ operator HB LOGISTICS INC. is requesting a letter of concurrence from your organization
in support of establishing an FTZ designation at its campus located at 822 Union Pacific Blvd, Laredo Texas
78045. HB LOGISTICS INC wishes to submit application for usage-driven FTZ designation in Laredo, Texas.
The proposed activity will include warehousing and distribution.

For your review and consideration, see attached letter of request from operator and site layout.

Thank you for your time and assistance. Should you have any questions, feel free to contact me at your earliest
convenience.

Manuel De Luna Jr./BBA Acct.
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